
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
I don't grow crops but I eat food and the cost is already to high on my budget (social security) let the 
ODA do there job and don't impose any more cost to our groceries.  If the USDA and the other safety 
organizations say these seeds and crops are safe then let it be!  We don't need any more regulations in 
our state! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joyce Nelson 
3040 Ranchero Rd 
Glendale, OR 97442 
page1197@hotmail.com 
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